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Gaudete Sunday 

13th December 2015 

Psalter Week 1 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS 
 

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Ecclesiastes 1:2; 2:21-23  
Colossians 3:1-5,9-11  

Luke 12:13-21  

 

     OUR PARISH NEWSLETTER 

Sunday 24th July 2016 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Times 

Offertory Collection 

Sincere thanks for your  generosity last weekend:  

Offertory: £750.48 (Gift Aid: £296.25)  

WHAT’S ON IN THE PARISH THIS WEEK 

Sun 24th: No Children's liturgy until September   
  Tea & Coffee after 10:45am Mass    
Mon:  Tea & Coffee after Mass (Old Hall) 
Sun 31st: Tea & Coffee after 10:45am Mass  

Health & Safety 

Main Church Doors - If the main Church doors are open 
please take care if you use the steps.  A ramped access 
with a hand rail is available at the side of the Church. 

Sacred Heart Youth Club 

If your child is moving into 
school year 3 in September, they are welcome to join the 
Youth Club. The club is for all children in school years 3 to 6 
inclusive (aged 7-11). We usually meet from 7pm-8.30pm 
on the first Friday of the month at Sacred Heart Church and 
entry is £1 unless we have a special activity. As well as in-
door and outdoor games, we do all sorts of exciting things 
like animal handling sessions, discos, games nights, film 
nights, orienteering and even overnight stays at museums. 
If you'd like to register your child and get the youth club 
email updates, or are interested in helping, please contact 
Mel Flaherty on youthclubsacredheart@gmail.com.  
The first session of the next school year will be at Centenary 
Hall on Friday 9th September. 

Chill Club 
If you have children who will be in school years 7-11 (aged 11-16) in 
September, they may like to come along to meet up with friends old 
and new at Sacred Heart's Chill Club, which will start running regularly 
from 7pm-8.30pm on the third Friday of the month from Friday 16th 
September in the new St Thomas' Hall. There will be refreshments and 
games like pool, table football and table tennis available plus sofas for 
those who just want to sit and chat with their mates in a safe environ-
ment. Entry will be £1. If you'd like to register your child and get the 
youth club email updates, or are interested in helping, please contact 
Mel Flaherty on chillclubsacredheart@gmail.com. 

Please note that the office will be closed from 1st August to  7th Sep-
tember 2016 for the summer.  Please ensure that you contact the of-
fice before this date with any queries. 

Please note that due to flood damage, the St Thomas’ 

Hall is closed until further notice. 

We welcome our TGS Italian Students, who will be joining 

us at the 10:45am Mass on Sunday. 

Safeguarding Rep(s) Required 
Our Parish Safeguarding Reps are standing down in Sep-
tember due to work and family commitments so we are 
therefore appealing for replacements. 
If you are interested could you please contact the Parish 
Office and we can arrange for a meeting with the Dioceses 
Safeguarding Officer. Thank you. 

Year of Mercy and Pilgrimage 

Jointly with Caritas Social Action Network and Jesuit Refu-
gee Service we have put together a resource to help parish-
ioners undertake a pilgrimage in this Year of Mercy. All the 
resources can be found at: http://cafod.org.uk/Pray/Year-of
-Mercy. We have leaders' notes as well as the pilgrimage 
outline and a reflective PowerPoint of images.  

Could You Help?- CAFOD is currently looking for 

enthusiastic volunteers to help us visit Catholic 

schools in Redhill Deanery. If you are a good com-

municator and interested in global issues, please get 

in touch. The role aims to empower young people to 

make a difference in today’s world. Full training pro-

vided. Please contact Jo or Martin on 01483 898866 

or email arundelandbrighton @cafod.org.uk  

http://www.usccb.org/nab/bible/ecclesiastes/ecclesiastes2.htm#v21
mailto:youthclubsacredheart@gmail.com
http://cafod.org.uk/Pray/Year-of-Mercy
http://cafod.org.uk/Pray/Year-of-Mercy
http://cafod.org.uk/Pray/Year-of-Mercy
http://cafod.org.uk/content/download/29185/333404/version/3/prayer_refugees_Year-of-Mercy-pilgrimage-on-refugee-crisis.pdf
http://cafod.org.uk/content/download/29185/333404/version/3/prayer_refugees_Year-of-Mercy-pilgrimage-on-refugee-crisis.pdf
http://cafod.org.uk/content/download/29518/335129/version/3/Pilgrimage%20PowerPoint.ppt


Confessions every Saturday 10:30am – 11:00am   
Adoration before the Blessed Sacrament  Saturdays: 9am – 11am  

THIS WEEK—SERVICES, MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS 

Sunday 24th - 17th Sunday in Ordinary Times 

9:00am Mass - Felicidad Sanchez RIP 

10:45am Mass  - People of the Parish  

5:15pm Mass  -  George & Margaret Stone RIP (C Stone) 

Monday 25th - St James 

10am Mass - Special Intensions of Glenn Mitchell (R &C Sowa) 

Tuesday  26th - Saints Joachim & Anne 

10am Mass - Aicha Zaanone RIP 

Wednesday 27th  

10am Latin Mass - Francis Gornall RIP (Ruby & family) 

Thursday 28th  

NO MASS 

Friday 29th - St Martha 

7pm Mass - Doreen Murray Ints (Mullen family) 

Saturday 30th - St Peter Chrysologus 

10am Mass - Jean Joakin Ints 

Sunday 31st  - 18th Sunday in Ordinary Times 

9:00am Mass - People of the Parish  

10:45am Mass  - Rusina Heron (foundation) 

5:15pm Mass  -  Thelma Roofe RIP (C Roofe) 

 

 

Weddings - We pray for   
Aileen Phipps & Thomas Bean and  
Fiona Witcombe & Matthew Wheeler who 
will be married here this week. 

Your Prayers are requested for the following persons who are ill or house-
bound: Pat Knight; Pat Knight; Kathleen & John Saunders; Helen Keogh; Daisy 
Hill; Christopher Browne; Kit Monk; Krista Thompson; Jane Hill; Rosemary 

Whale;  Pam Weaver;  Jimmy Mullen; Bernie Horrocks;  Margaret  Robertson; Heather 
Tordimah;  Jenny Rowen;  Elizabeth Daley; Eileen, Mel & Rose Lattimore; Bryan Smith; 
Oliver Farrell; Seeta Pillay; Pat McCoy; John Dunlop,  Elise O’Connor, John Gilford, Chris 
Norman, Baby Tabitha Harrison, Christine Vernon, Maureen Kelly, Mary Wallace, Don 
Hancock, Gina Waiton, Joe Kelly, Harry Gaut, Ian Lester, Fred Ardley & Cathy Linsell. 

Do you know   someone who 
would like to find out about be-

ing  a Catholic – or who is a 
Catholic and would like to deep-

en their faith?  Perhaps you are that some-
one! - The “Journey of Faith” is for you!  
Contact us NOW! (See newsletter, or Fr 
Seán - 01883 343241, Gemma - 01883 

342508, Peter - 01883 345749) 

Vacancy - CLASS TEACHER - Margaret Roper Catholic Primary School 

Russell Hill Road, Purley, Surrey CR8 2XP, Tel: 020 8660 0115  

Email:  office@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk  

From September 2016. Applications are preferred from practising Catholics or those sym-

pathetic to the ethos and values of a Catholic school.  The role will include responsibility 

for at least one area of the curriculum and will be remunerated according to experience 

and current salary. This post is subject to a satisfactory Enhanced DBS check and refer-

ences.  Application packs are available from the school website in the ‘Vacancies’ section.   

A Morning for Catechists: To explore how to meet the challenges of mission coinciding 

with Year of Mercy Jubilee for Catechists with speaker, Fr David King and separate 

streams for each sacramental programme on Saturday 24 September from 9.30am-1pm 

at DABCEC, Crawley (RH10 6RP). The day will end with a light lunch. For further infor-

maiton, or to book a place, contact David Wills 01293 651157 or david.wills@dabnet.org.  

The Diocese of Arundel & Brighton Ecumenical Walking Pilgrimage: From Winchester to Canterbury from 
Saturday 13th – Sunday 28th August 2016. More information  www.thepilgrims.org.uk  

Day of Reflection for Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: Led By Bishop Richard, 
the day includes Theological and Practical talks, Eucharistic Adoration and Mass. Taking 
place at St Wilfrid’s, Burgess Hill, on Sat 1st October from 11 am to 4 pm. Bring a packed 
lunch. Booking essential - contact Ruth Gerun t: 01293 651164 e: ruth.gerun@dabnet.org  

The Marriage Anniversaries Mass with Bishop Richard Moth will take place on Saturday 8 October at Our 
Lady of Ransom, Eastbourne BN21 4EU. Booking is essential. To apply for places and for more information 
contact Rosie Read on 01293 651161 or email rosie.read@dabnet.org.  

CONTACTS 
Parish Office: (Mon, Wed 9:30am to 
12:30pm) 
Leila Merrett  
info@sacred-heart.co.uk 01883 343241 

Centenary Hall Hire 
Anne Marie Young 
07724 613407 
thecenthall@gmail.com 
Baptism Preparation: 
John Baron 0208 763 2144 
Marriage Preparation: 
(6 months notice required) - Fr Seán 
Journey of Faith (RCIA): 
Peter Lovat 01883 345749 
peter_lovat@yahoo.com  
Chair of Liturgy Group: 
Eliz Wood 
elizabeth.wood11@btinternet.com 
First Holy Communion 
fhc.sacredheart@gmail.com 
Confirmation 
Allison Pullin 01883 382506 
al.pullin@ntlworld.com 
Safeguarding:  
Dee Hall and Jacqui Mullin 
e-mail: safeguardingreps@gmail.com 
Gift Aid: 
Peter Kelly 01883  330684 
peterfkelly67@gmail.com 
Chair of Parish Finance:  
Geoff Walker - ghw360@gmail.com 
Health and Safety 
Dominique Sturgess 
dominiquesturgess@gmail.com 
Tuesday Toddlers 9.30am-11.00am: 
Kelly Coyne: 07921 030991 
kelly.coyne@btinternet.com 
Parish Youth Clubs:  
(First Friday during school term 7pm) 
Mel Flaherty 
youthclubsacredheart@gmail.com 
5th Caterham  Scouts 
Paul Lovell: 07712 436591  
paul_lovell@rocketmail.com 

St. Francis  Primary School: 
Head teacher: Maria Wheeler 
01883 342005 
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